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Professor Brin Greyner

Chair

Psychology Board of Australia
GPO Box 9958

MELBOURNE VIC 3001

Dear Professor Greyner

Queensland Corrective Services welcomes the opportunity to provide a submission to the
Psychology Board of Australia in response to Consultation Paper 24: Proposed
amendments to the provisional registration standard and guidelines for the 4+2 internship
program.

Queensland Corrective Services has provided responses to relevant consultation questions
in the attachment.

Please feel free to contact Ms Keiren Bennett, Director, Offender Rehabilitation and
Management Services on (07) 3239 8505, or email Keiren.Bennett@dcs.qld.gov.au, if you
would fike to discuss this further.

Yours sincerely

Joh|\_ Forster \
Acting Deputy Di r-General
Queensland Corréctive Services
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